To:

Dr Sarah Price

18 March 2020

Re: Use of cancer diagnostic tools to aid decision-making in primary care

Dear

My name is Dr Sarah Price and | am a research fellow at University of Exeter Medical School. | am
writing to ask for your help with our study of the use of cancer diagnostic tools in primary care, which
is funded by National Institute of Health Research from the Health Technology Assessment
Programme (Grant 16/12/04). One of the elements of the study is conducting a survey of UK GPs and

asking them about their access and use of cancer diagnostic tools.

Please distribute the enclosed questionnaires to each of the GPs in your practice. The GPs will return
their completed surveys to you, and I'd be grateful if you would package them up in the enclosed

business reply envelope and return them to Binley’s by DATE.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Sarah Price





